
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

October 28, 2010
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Anita Fisher- teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, Sharon Kennedy, and Beth Handel principal/chairperson.

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed October agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the September meeting were read and approved with one correction made. (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Mrs. Handel discussed the hiring of a new ESS Interventionist- Christi Wright.  Christi has transferred from After School Care to the ESS position.  Christi will be doing Great Leaps Reading and Math with students that are found to be below grade level in those areas.  

Committee discussed the upcoming Professional Learning Day that will be used as a Parent Conference Day/Compass Learning Training day.  Teachers have been given information regarding setting up conferences.   
Mrs. Handel will report in November with the number of conferences held.

Revision of council bylaws was started and will continue at the November and December meetings.  

In other business, members discussed the utilization of the computer lab and the Compass Learning software.  All students are asked to log on and use the program at a minimum of 3 times per week in order for the school to determine if progress is being made.  The council will work on duties for the computer lab assistant to follow during the day.  Teachers will be responsible for monitoring student use of the program and whether or not students need to redo activities.  More discussion on the utilization of the lab and input from other teachers will be done tomorrow.  An update will be given at the November SBDM meeting.

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were not available and will be presented at the September meeting.
With no other business Mrs. Bone made a motion to adjourn.  (Cofer-1st, Thomas-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 4:20 p.m.  


